
Principal’s message
 SEPTEMBER 2025

~ WELCOME ~

We are delighted to welcome all our pupils
back after the summer holidays. We hope
you had a restful and enjoyable break, and
that the children are feeling refreshed and
ready for an exciting new school year.

A special welcome goes to our new staff
members for 2025/26, our new Junior
Infants and our new pupils and families
joining the school community—we are so
pleased to have you with us and look
forward to getting to know you. 

PARENTS ASSOCIATION 
We warmly invite all parents and guardians to join our upcoming Parents’
Association meeting (Date TBC). This is a wonderful opportunity to get
involved in school life, share your ideas, and support events and
initiatives that benefit our children. 

New members are always very welcome—whether you’d like to take an
active role or simply come along to listen and find out more. We look
forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

ARTS & CRAFTS
Thanks to all who have sent in
€30 for Arts and Crafts - please
send it in at your earliest
convenience if you have yet to do
so.

HEALTHY LUNCHES
We would like to remind all parents
of the importance of a healthy and
nutritious lunch. Please see our
Healthy Eating Policy HERE for more
information.

Thank you for your
understanding and for
supporting our secretary Diane
during this time.

FÓRSA STRIKE
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DATES FOR THE DIARYSEESAW APP 

At Scoil Naomh Feichín we are committed to
working in partnership with the parents of
our pupils. To enable us to do this we use a
communication app called SEESAW.

Please be mindful that teachers are
extremely busy during class time and may
not be in a position to reply immediately.

If you haven't already downloaded the app,
please do so, as soon as possible.

SEP
Information Evening -
Junior Infant
Parents/guardians @7pm

Parents Association
Meeting @

School Mass @10am
SNA Appreciation
Day

SCHOOL CALENDAR

You will find our School
Calendar for 2025/26 on
our school website here. 

SCHOOL MASS
We will have our School Mass for the
start of the school year 2025/26 on
September 25th (Thursday at
10am). 

Parents/guardians, grandparents
and siblings are all very welcome to
come along on that morning.

Warm regards,
Mags Leonard

ATTENDANCE
Attendance at school each day is so vitally
important for each child, so apart from
unavoidable absences due to illness etc.,
we hope that all of our pupils will be in
class every day. Always write a short note
to the teacher to explain any absences as
this information needs to be recorded.

DROP OFF AREA
Please don't park in the drop off areas
outside the school. These areas are
designed for minibuses and for drivers who
want to drop off and pick up children. If
you need to come into the school or walk
to the gate with your children, please use
the carpark across the road.

Irish Dancing Classes resume
Tuesdays @3pm-4pm 
School Hall.  
More info:
robinsonirishdance@gmail.com 
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